Zoom Virtual Council Meetings

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the Governor's Stay-At-Home Order, Selinsgrove Borough Council will practice safe social distancing, wear face masks, and participate virtually via Zoom during their regularly scheduled Council meeting on Tuesday, September 8th at 7:00pm at the Borough Offices located at One North High Street Selinsgrove, PA 17870 and for their remaining regularly scheduled Council meetings until the end of 2020. The agenda for this meeting and future meetings will be posted on the Borough's website: www.selinsgrove.org. The building will be physically limited to staff and Council members, but the public may participate in these meeting and future meetings via a Zoom weblink. Any interested members of the public who want to participate via Zoom will need to call the Borough Office at 570-374-2311 or email the Borough at borough@selinsgrove.org to pre-register for the meeting and receive a Zoom weblink for the virtual Council meeting. Individuals interested in participating in this meeting should notify the Borough by 4:00 PM on Tuesday, September 8th. For future Council meetings register in advance by 4:00pm the day of the meeting. Additionally, interested individuals may also provide comments and/or questions prior to each meeting either by calling the Borough Office, dropping written questions in the "Water Bill" mail slot on the front of the Borough Building or by emailing comments and/or questions to the email address listed above. Comments and/or questions received will be read aloud and responded to during the Council meeting. Please continue to monitor our website, www.selinsgrove.org, for alerts affecting Selinsgrove Borough residents.

> Lauren Martz Borough Manager/Secretary